

ANGLESEY PRIMARY SCHOOL

NEWSLETTER

ISSUE 6 11TH OCTOBER 2024

MESSAGE FROM MR PEMBLETON

Dear Parents and Carers,

At Anglesey, we strive to make communication between school and home as easy and efficient as possible. That's why we highly recommend all parents download the *My Child at School* (MCAS) app. This app allows you to stay up-to-date with everything happening in school, including your child's attendance, important announcements, and upcoming events—all at your fingertips!

One of the greatest benefits of the MCAS app is its ability to streamline payments for school trips, events, and other activities. No more scrambling for cash or worrying about sending payments in with your child. With just a few taps, you can easily pay for trips and other school expenses directly through the app. This ensures a quicker, safer, and more convenient way to handle payments, reducing the risk of lost money or missed deadlines.

We understand that effective communication is key to your child's success, and we believe that MCAS is the best way to keep you informed and involved in your child's educational journey. If you haven't done so already, please download the app today and ensure you are making the most of the support it offers.

Should you need any assistance with setting up the app or making payments, our office staff are more than happy to help.

Thank you for your continued support



DATES FOR YOUR DIARY

- Wednesday 16th October Flu
 Vaccines forms returned to school
- ➤ Wednesday 16th October Parents Evening 3.30-6.30 (appointments to be arranged nearer the time)
- ➤ Wednesday 23rd October Tempest Photography in school to take individual and class photos
 - Half term holidays Monday 28th-Friday 1st November
 - Friday 15th November Staff training day – school closed to pupils

WEBSITE AND TWITTER

https://www.angleseysch-bham.co.uk

https://twitter.com/AngleseyP Youtube@anglesey.bham.sch.uk

It's World Food Day next Wednesday 16th October. Please bring in any tinned or packaged food and we will donate them to a local food bank.

OCTOBER ONLINE SAFETY NEWSLETTER

This month's Online Safety Newsletter is now on the website 'Parents Information and News' – 'Online Safety'. Please have a look on updates on ways to keep your child safe on the internet. If you have any issues that are concerning you about other aspects of Online safety, please speak to a member of staff or ask to speak to the IT team.



Click the link: https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/anglesey-primary-school/UploadedDocument/35da3a6f-09a9-41af-8369-009a3cab9870/online-safety-newsletter-primary-october-2024 anglesey-birmingham 27-09-2024-2.pdf

CYBERSECURITY QUESTION OF THE WEEK





Y2 GREAT FIRE OF LONDON

Year 2 enjoyed a great day learning about the Great Fire of London. Ask your Child what they learned about.

See the photos below.









FLU VACCINE

Children in Reception up to Year 6 will be bringing home flu vaccination consent form. It is important that return the form if you are either opting in or out by Wednesday 16 October 2024.



COLDER WEATHER

Just a reminder as the weather gets colder and wetter, to send your child in with a suitable coat and remember to WRITE THEIR NAME IN IT. Thank you.

HARVEST ASSEMBLY

A big thank you to all of you who came to year 1's Harvest assembly on Thursday morning. The children and staff really appreciate your support.

Thank you to the staff who made the assembly happen, and who will be humming those songs for days!



Y5 CREATIVITY

Here are some photos of Y5 in music, PE and Art lessons. How creative! There are more on the website in the Gallery.

















TRAINING TODAY

 ${\it Staff from The Willow, Oak, Reception and 4 of the dinner supervisors had training today.}$

We now have a Foundation Level in Reducing Challenging Behaviour & L2 Positive Handling Training from React UK. The Training has improved our confidence and competence, as well as ensuring a secure understanding of your legal rights and responsibilities.





